
  Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

       

Business Alert            
 

Wanted for Taxi Cab Robberies 
007th District (Englewood) 

 
 
About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to the community of recent robbery incidents involving 
similar circumstances. Between Feb 12, 2016 and Feb 18, 2016, on three 
occasions, taxi cabs arrived at locations in the 6600 block of South Honore and 
Wolcott, at which time the drivers were robbed at gun point.  

 
About The Offenders: 

• Two male blacks, 20-35 years of age, 5'07-6'00, 160lbs-200lbs, black hair, 
medium to dark complexion, wearing black hooded sweat shirts and masks.   

 
Safety Tips: 

• Obtain as much information as possible from the customer requesting a cab 

• Be observant of your surroundings  

• Install applications which enable tracking of cellular devices 
• Document and secure serial numbers of electronic items 

• Park where there is ample lighting  
• Keep your vehicle idled and drive away if you suspect adverse conditions  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
or activity including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 
 
 

If you have any information about these incidents please call:  
Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273 

 
Reference RD#s HZ155435, HZ151989, HZ148755 

Alert #P16-2-021BA 
March 09, 2016 


